
Sites Project 

The Sites Reservoir project could have deleterious environmental effects.  Therefore I ask that the DEIR/S be 
withdrawn to address the environmental impacts of the Sites reservoir project on the Sacramento River and San 
Joaquin Delta.

Thank you.

Elissa Wagner
528 Encino Dr
Aptos, CA 95003

leeseve <leeseve@aol.com>
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